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Dear Colleague,

The purpose of this letter is to express to you my sincere appreciation for your dedicated service as a
reviewer for the Journal of Magnetic Resonance Imaging! We are indeed fortunate to have such
exceptionally skilled and committed reviewers. Among them, you have been further identified as a
Distinguished Reviewer of JMRI/ for the year 2012.

You are receiving this certificate because, over the past two years, you have consistently provided a
significant number of high quality reviews in a timely fashion. Your contribution has been critical to the
success of our Journal.

Finding the time to peer review manuscripts for JMRI, in addition to all of your other professional and
personal obligations, demonstrates a high level of commitment to JMRI, to the ISMRM, and to our field.

Thank you!

Sincerely yours,

C Feon GoTomn

C. Leon Partain, MD, PhD

Editor, Journal of Magnetic Resonance Imaging

Professor of Radiology, Radiological Sciences, and Biomedical Engineering
Vanderbilt University

CLP/bs

Jowrnal of Magnetic Resonance Imaging is an official publication of the International Society for Magnetic Resonance in Medicine published by
Wiley-Blackwell, 111 River Street, Hoboken, New Jersey 07030 USA Telephone 1-800-225-5945  Fax 1-201-748-6182
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hereby recognlzes

Masamitsu Hatakenaka

for distingulshed service to the Soclety during 2010-2011
as a reviewer for

Journal of Magnetic Resonance Imaging.

Presented this 11th day gf May 2012
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C. Leon Partain, M.D., Ph.D.
Editor-in-Chief, Journal of Magnetic Resonance Imaging




